
Training on Data Quality Improvement by using PDCA Methodology 
30-Aug to 01-Sep 2022 

 

The National Center for HIV/AIDS, Dermatology and STD (NCHADS) is running a training in Battambang 

province on Data Quality Improvement by using PDCA Methodology. This training is conducted by Data 

Management Unit of NCHADS with financial support by US-CDC and co-technical support by EpiC, FHI360, 

in the purposes of introduce the PDCA concept for improving data quality, provide capacity building on data 

analysis for CQI indicators and strengthen the uses of data for program improvement.  

This training is participated by NCHADS team, Deputy Director of Provincial Health Department, 

representative from partners such as: US-CDC, EpiC-FHI360, and AHF as well as PASP manager and 

provincial data management officer from 25 provinces. 

This event is starting from the informative remark from Dr. Kaoeun Chetta, Vice-chief of Technical Bureau 

of NCHADS, the remark of representative from US-CDC and opening ceremony by Dr. Sou Sanith, Deputy 

Director of Battambang Provincial Health Department. 

The training will be running in full 3 days including technical sessions and practices with the national 

facilitators from NCHADS, US-CDC and EpiC-FHI360.  

 

 

 



 

 


